TOWN OF PELICAN
MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
MARCH 2N? 2020

The regular meeting of the Town of Pelican Board was called to order by Chairman Gerald Roou
on Monday, March 2" ,2020 at 4:00 p.m. in the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the meeting was
posted in accordance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law.

Roll call: Present were Chairman Gerald Roou and Supervisors David Hollands and Walter
Dahlquist, Jr., Treasurer Cindy Carroll and Clerk Mike Ring.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to approve the March 2", 2020 agenda. All aye on voice vote
and motion carried.

Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to approve minutes of the regular town board meeting of
February 17", 2020. All aye on voice vote and motion carried.

Quality Truck Care Center came to have the agreement signed for Town of Pelican to purchase
the new plow truck. Truck should be ready by October. Quality Truck Care Center also gave a

quote to retro fit the backup plow truck with new linkage for the plow.

Chairman Roou presented the Road report.

Motion/second Hollands/Dahlquist to pay vouchers 8194 - 8227 in the amount of $76,319.93 All

ayes on voice vote and motion carried.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands accept the treasurer’s report as presented. All aye on voice

vote and motion carried.

Motion/Second Hollands/Dahlquist withdrawal $50,000 from the CD that matures next at Peoples
State Bank. The $50,000 will be deposited in the People’s State Bank checking towards payment

of the new plow truck.

Motion/second Dahlquist/Hollands to adjourn at 4:40 pm. All aye on voice vote and motion carried.

Is/Mike Ring, Clerk
Town of Pelican



